
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 
Request for Letters of Interest and Statements of Qualifications for  

Public Art at the Durham County Judicial Building  

 (RFQ No. 17-017) 

 

 
The County of Durham, North Carolina requests Letters of Interest and Statements of Qualifications for 

Public Art for the Durham County Judicial Building Renovation. 

 

A copy of the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) may be obtained by emailing your request to 

purchasinggroup@dconc.gov.  Questions concerning administrative matters should be directed to Hilda W. 

Williams, Senior Procurement Specialist, at (919) 560-0054.   

 

Letters of Interest and Statements of Qualifications will be received by the Purchasing Division until 2:00 

P.M., on November 15, 2016, in accordance with applicable provisions of North Carolina General Statutes 

and Durham County Ordinances and policies. 

 

The County reserves the right to reject any and all letters of interest or any portions thereof, or select the 

letters which in its opinion, are in the best interest of the County. 

 

 

 

Publication Date: October 14, 2016 
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